
Pilon, Janet

Subject: road changes

From: Mark Cook
Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 11:45 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: road changes

It has been brought to my attention that the City is going to change the Aberdeen road to a useless one lane each
direction.
Who thought this was a good idea?
No study has ever been done in this neighborhood and you seem to feel changes are needed.
Why were the homeowners in this area not poled for their opinions since they will be affected by this stupid move.
Aberdeen is already a traffic jam and moves at 20-25 km an hour during morning and evening rush hour and even on
Saturdays and Sundays.
The 40 km limit makes it impossible to get to the highway and this is the only route to get there for Durand residents.
This constant changing of one ways to 2 ways adn closing half the streets off for bike paths that are very rarely used is
ridiculous.

I want to ma e sure my vote counts in the next election.
I want this action on Aberdeen stopped or I will do everything in my power to campaign to make sure all councilors

involved in this area get voted out during the next election.
It is about time we as residents  et a voice and be heard before any maiour chan es are implemented.
The most obvious evidence of the stupidity of the actions Hamilton has taken is the millions of dollars wasted on plastic
spee  bumps.
Every one has now been removed and replaced with permanent ones after multiple attempts to repair damaged speed
bumps.
I want to see the actual cost to taxpayers for this action.
Best Regards, Mark Cook
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